
Building/Park Committee Meeting. 10/6/2021 at 4:30 pm

Purpose of Meeting:  Plants at the Mini Park

Committee Members Present:  Keith Waldrop, Angie Fear, Bill Burk.  Also Present were Clerk 
Ladora Boyd and Treasurer Jan Miller.

Keith stated that there were 5 plants up at the Mini Park that needed to be removed. He would 
like to replacement. The other member of the committee did not see a problem with this idea. 
The recommendation will be presented at the Board Meeting.

Water / Sewer and Finance Committee Meeting. 10/6/2021 at 4:45 pm

Purpose of Meeting: Discussion of Excess Vacation Day.

Committee Members Present: Jeron Harris, Dave Hasty, Angie Fear, Jay Haines. Also Present 
were Keith Waldrop, Bill Burke, Clerk Ladora Boyd, Treasurer Jan Miller and Mayor Teresa 
Fielder.

The discussion of the Village paying for some of the employees’ excess vacation days to rolling 
over the vacation days that were not used in calendar year 2019 due to COVID-19. Dave Hasty 
suggested 5 days to be paid at the end of the calendar year. The recommendation will be 
presented at the Board Meeting.
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